HOSPITAL EMPLOYEES’ UNION

Seasonal closure for HEU offices

The HEU Provincial and Regional offices will be closed during the upcoming holiday
season.

All of our offices will be closed on December 25, 26, 27, 28, 31, 2012 and January 1, 2013.
We will reopen our offices on Wednesday, January 2, 2013.

HEU members, seeking urgent assistance, can call our main switchboard at 604-438-5000 or
toll-free at 1-800-663-5813, where there will be contact information for servicing assistance.

Happy holidays to you and your families, and all the best in 2013.
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